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Medical Student and Intern Summer Schools 2017 – Registration Form
Please complete ALL fields in the form below


Please return completed form to:

Karen McCourt by email only at kmccourt@irishpsychiatry.ie
Tel: 01 634 4371             
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of Ireland 5 Herbert Street, Dublin 2 Tel: (01) 661 8450
Wisdom « Learning » Compassion www.irishpsychiatry.ie Fax: (01) 685 4291




Your details are protected under the data protection act and will only be used for the processing of this event.




NAME ___________________________________________________________





UNIVERSITY/INTERN POSITION __________________________________________________________





YEAR OF STUDY _________________________________





TELEPHONE __________________________________________





EMAIL (contactable through June - August) ______________________________________________





PREVIOUS PLACEMENTS IN PSYCHIATRY (note:  you do not need to have previous Psychiatry experience to attend)





 _______________________________________________________________________________________





PLEASE INDICATE YOUR CHOICE OF SUMMER SCHOOL:





GALWAY (23rd August) _______   CORK (25th August) _______    DUBLIN (1st September) _______

















To assist us in planning of the Summer School programmes, we would be most grateful if you could please indicate three aspects of Psychiatry that you are interested in learning more about, from the below list.





Please place a beside any THREE of the following areas of Psychiatry that are of particular interest to you:





Child and Adolescent Psychiatry ______


General Adult Psychiatry ______


Old Age Psychiatry ______


Learning Disability Psychiatry ______


Liaison Psychiatry (Emergency Psychiatry) ______


Forensic Psychiatry, Criminality and Mental Health Law _____


Addictions Psychiatry _______


Psychotherapy ______


Academic Psychiatry/Research ______


History of Psychiatry ______








Please note:  Numbers are limited at each event and as such, early booking is recommended. 








